

Australian Hypnotherapists' Association

Founded 1949

Registered 1956

www.ahahypnotherapy.org.au
ABN 20 004 388 872

Anne-Laurence Fritsch Via Email

September 17, 2014

Dear Ms Fritsch

I trust that you had a safe return journey to Reunion and enjoyed your time with us in Sydney last weekend. It was a privilege for us to have you join us in Australia and share your expertise.

I am writing to express my personal gratitude for your participation in our conference. Your lecture was educational and informative and was a highlight for many of our delegates. I received many positive comments from therapists expressing how they would incorporate the techniques you shared into their own practices. I also thank you for the PowerPoint presentation you forwarded to me.

On behalf of the Australian Hypnotherapists Association I would like to thank you for the time and effort you made in helping us make the conference a success.

I wish you all the best in the future and look forward to enjoying a continuing relationship with you and strengthening the ties between hypnotherapists in our two countries.

Warm regards,

A Company of the Comp

Antoine Matarasso National President Australian Hypnotherapists Association National Hypnotherapists Register of Australia

107 James St. New Farm Q 4005 Ph: +61 7 3254 1373 Mob: +61 404 218 959 antoine@ahahypnotherapy.org.au